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ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

 

 
Asked by Mr James Milligan MLA on 3 November 2022: Mr Richard Glenn, Director - General took on 
notice the following question(s): 
 
Reference: Hansard [uncorrected] proof transcript 3 November 2022 [PAGE 79] 
 
In relation to:   
 

MR MILLIGAN: Okay, so my question is do you have figures on the number of complaints reported to 
emergency services, ambulance, fire services and SES, in terms of bullying?  Is that recorded 
anywhere? 
 
Mr Glenn: I think we would need to take that on notice?  Yes. Take that on notice, Mr Milligan. 
 

 
Mick Gentleman MLA: I am advised that the answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  
 

During the period 1 July 2021 to 30 June 2022 there were nil reports of bullying within ESA 
Operational functions.  
 
One misconduct process involving allegations of bullying by a staff member of ACT Ambulance 
Service was concluded in 2021/2022 with no allegations substantiated. 
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